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SUBJECT OF ADVICE Extension of the existing collaboration agreement for Chief 
Finance Officer (CFO) services 
 
Summary: The former West and North Yorkshire Police Authorities approved a 
collaboration agreement for the provision of Treasurer (now Chief Finance Officer) 
services, which is due to terminate on 31 March 2013.  Arrangements are now in 
train for the appointment of a CFO to the Police and Crime Commissioner for North 
Yorkshire, but may not be completed by the year end.  As it is a statutory 
requirement to have a CFO, the North Yorkshire Commissioner has requested a 
short extension to the agreement, initially for one month and on a rolling month’s 
notice thereafter, subject to termination with immediate effect by mutual agreement. 
 
Recommendation:  That the Commissioner agree the extension on the terms set 
out above. 
 
 
Affordability: The agreed sum for provision of services is £60,000 per annum. 
 
Supporting and dissenting views: N/A 


